
 

 

  

              Monday 10th March 2025  

Dear Parent/Carer,   

Year 11 Parents’ Evening, Thursday 27th March, 4.00-6.15pm  

On Thursday 27th of March, we will be hosting our final year 11 Parents’ Evening where you will meet your child’s subject 
teachers to discuss their progress and go through strategies to meet their target grades.   

You will receive:   

• A copy of your child’s latest PPE (mock exam results) and report  

• Their REAL GCSE exam timetable  

• Revision and exam tips  

These last few months are crucial, and it is important that you are aware of what your child needs to do during the Easter 
holidays, the Saturdays and May half term leading up to their exams as we will be providing several revision and extension 
classes. Students must attend Parents’ Evening in full school uniform and attend the appointments with you.  

We expect all students and parents to attend as you will need to verify their final exam entries and personal details. This 
is an important document. You will be invoiced/expected to cover the costs for any corrections or amendments that you 
request after this date.    

I look forward to seeing you all on Thursday 27th March 2025  

Key dates and events coming up (relevant students must be present for these)  
*Please note that REAL assessments and drop downs start on Tuesday 22nd April onwards.   
Tuesday 18th March – Year 11 Dance Controlled Assessment – Periods 5-7  
Tuesday 1st April – Year 11 Dance Controlled Assessment – Periods 5-7  
Thursday 3rd April – GCSE PE Moderation – All day  
Friday 4th April   – Last day of term   
 
Yours Sincerely   
 

  
 

 Mrs A Anum  
Associate Vice-Principal  
a.anum@baconscollege.co.uk  
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